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BODY FOUND ON BEACH 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating an incident where a body 
was found on the beach behind 2812 North Atlantic Boulevard in the City of Fort 
Lauderdale.  Officers located the lifeless body on June 9th, 2011, at 
approximately 6:39 A.M. 
 
Preliminary investigation has revealed that the identity of the deceased is a 
Nolan Morrand, B/M, 2/21/65.  Morrand’s listed address is in the City of Miramar. 
 
Morrand was found deceased on the beach, wearing only a pair of blue jean 
pants. 
 
Detectives are still waiting on the Medical Examiners Office for the official cause 
of death, but are asking the public for help in establishing a timeline of Morrand’s 
whereabouts prior to being found deceased.  The investigation is still on going. 
 
Anyone with further information regarding Morrand’s whereabouts prior to being 
located on the beach is encouraged to contact Detective Jaggers at 954-828-
5970 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS. 
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